
Project Update: March 2018 
 
In this second report I am happy to inform that we have completed the installation of 
all the artificial reefs and have already started with the transplanting process.  
 
So far we have transplanted individuals collected from a healthy forest nearby our 
experimental site. In approximately 4 weeks, we expect to start with the transplanting 
of the individuals we have grown in the laboratory. 
 
To date we have recruited four volunteers that work with us regularly, and just recently 
we completed our third public presentation.  
 
I am also in the process of updating our website that will include videos and pictures 
of what we have accomplished so far.  
 
Our team is satisfied and happy to proceed with the project. We have received good 
comments from the public. In fact, there are two fishers' cooperatives that are already 
interested in bringing this project to their geographical locations. 


